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Subject: Bin control design change on large KM “M” series units 

 

 

The bin control has been changed on the large “M” model KM series units.  The previous 

thermostatic bin control 4A2879-02 has been replaced with the mechanical bin control 

2A8598G01. 

 

This change also includes a change in wiring.  Please see the samples below for examples of the 

change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Model Effective change date 

KM-901M_J November 2021 

KM-1100M_J October 2021 

KM-1340M_J November 2021 

KM-1601M_J November 2021 

 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support 

department techsupport@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 

(Previous thermostatic bin control wiring) (Previous thermostatic bin control wiring) 

(New Mechanical bin control wiring) 
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